
Inquiry Regarding Changes in School Bus 

Routes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], a parent of [Your Child's Name], 

who is a student in [Grade/Class] at [School Name]. 

I am writing to inquire about recent changes in the school bus routes that were communicated to 

us. As a concerned parent, I would like to understand the reasons for these changes and how they 

may affect my child's commute. 

Specifically, I would appreciate it if you could provide information on: 

• The rationale behind the changes 

• Any impacts on pickup/drop-off times 

• How these changes align with student safety measures 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


